Village of Alden Planning Board
13336 Broadway
Alden, N.Y. 14004-1394

Memorandum
Date: January 17, 2019
Members Present: Chairman Dave Metz, Sue DeWitt, Randy Crist
Also Present: CEQ Joe Czechowski

Due to a lack of a quorum of members, an official meeting could not be held.

Paul Marczek, owner of vacant property on Exchange Street (west side, behind
existing homes), was in attendance with several questions about the recent review
by the Planning Board regarding the southwest quadrant of the Village and
potential rezoning in that area.

The Planning Board members present and CEO Czechowski had an informal
discussion with Mr. Marczek for approximately 45 minutes, answered his
questions, and will report to the Planning Board at the next meeting with his
concerns. No Planning Board business was conducted.

The next regular scheduled Planning Board meeting will be held on Wednesday,
February 20, 2019 at 7:30 pm.
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